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-----Original Message----- 
From: Jonathan Tommey   
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 5:43 AM 
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri 
Cc: Garrett Martin 
Subject: Delay of the zoning meeting for The Autism Trust and Milestone development in River Place 
 
Dear Sherri 
Happy New Year. Please may I take this opportunity of introducing myself as the Director of 
development of The Autism Trust a 501c3 here in Austin. 
I am currently in the UK visiting my mother to celebrate her 80th birthday and will not be returning to 
Austin until late January. Could I please ask that the zoning meeting is delayed until after 9th of Feb 
2017 if at all possible as I would like to be in attendance of that meeting. 
Many thanks and please accept my apologies for the lack of availability Blessings Jonathan 
 
Jonathan Tommey 
Director of Development 
The Autism Trust 501c3 
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